Due to U.S. tariffs on imported products, All-Vac is increasing prices to all customers
throughout all industries beginning September 1, 2025. The new Techni-Tool &
TestEquity price listis attached.

All-Vac has been absorbing its increased costs for many months but we feel that we can no

longer do so.

We apologize for the short notice. We have been negotiating with our partners and working
to determine the true costs of the tariffs which has been very challenging.

Kind regards,



